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Hi! 

 

My boyfriend and I attended one of your shows this weekend at   

Riccardo's in Astoria, NY. This was a very unique experience, we had a   

wonderful time and cannot wait to do it again! The cast was really   

great - especially the host Jon Avner. He was absolutely hysterical -   

made the whole show! 

 

Thank you so much for such a great experience and an interesting night   

out! Keep up the good work! 

 

Thank you, 

Sarah Durante 

 


